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C. W. Comer (401 West Seventh Ave., Apt. 3, Emporia, Kans. 66801) is 
very much interested in corresponding with anyone who is banding fair numbers 
(100 or more in a year) of Tree Sparrows (Spizella arborea), Slate-colored Juncos 
(Junco hyemalis) or Harris' Sparrows (Zonotrichia querula), especially those 
using mist nets north of Kansas. 

Andrew Paterson (Fresh Creek, Andros, Bahamas), who has recently moved 
to the Bahamas from England, would be glad to see banders who may be visiting 
that area. 

NEBBA dates to remember: spring field meeting on June 8th and 9th at the 
Wellfleet Bay Wildlife Sanctuary on Cape Cod; annual meeting for 1968 at; 
Drumlin Farm in Lincoln, Mass., October 26th. 

.4 this issue goes to press, old prices for NEBBA mistnets (see Bird-Banding, 
37:80-82 and 39: 75) are still in force, but subject to increase without further 
notice, inasmuch as wholesale prices in Japan have already gone up. Details may 
be obtained from E. A. Bergstrom, 37 Old Brook Road, West Hartford, Conn. 
O6117. 

The list of names and addresses in this issue covers 642 members of NEBBA, 
but not the many institutions that subscribe to Bird-Banding, nor exchanges for 
the journal. As a zip code is mandatory for second-class mailing to addresses in 
the U.S., such a code should be furnished by new members or subscribers, or 
with changes of address. 

NO MIST NETS IN EARLY JULY 

As I expect to be out of town, we regret that NEBBA xvill be 
unable to ship nets (or furnish quotations or information on nets) 
from about June 27 through July 17, 1968. As stocks of most net 
types are fairly good, we hope to be able to fill all orders received 
before that time. 

E. A. Bergstroln 


